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Thank you for taking my comment. I am a retiree in N Central MN who is most concerned about
water quality. I have a part time job as an Aquatic Invasive Species Watercraft Inspector, and my
supplemental income source requires clean water. I am also alarmed about the presence of manure
in floodwaters during recent rain events in MN. Please keep our waters safe with the proposed
changes and restrict the size of CAFOs to avoid unduly affecting nearby farmlands and
communities' water supplies during extreme weather events.


